
Comment #: 

From: Dean Loros
Sent: Tuesday, June 15 2004 12:04 AM
To: rfidworkshop
Subject: RFID Comment

I personally DO NOT approve of the idea that my home can be intruded by
a person with a tag reader--- What is inside my home is my business--not
someone controling a database for a corporate giant in another state--- I
believe this is a form of spying that is lower than the likes of the KGB
or Nazi' s at their worst-----

Thank you for your time--

Dean Loros


